Third Grade 
News


Math: This month we will continue our mastery of multiplication and division 

facts. These skills are practiced by 

utilizing multiplication and division in

arrays, equal groups, area and story problems. 
Reading Workshop: This month we will be concluding our Fiction unit. In Reading Workshop, we are working on getting to know the characters of a book. Students will finish their stories from Book Group before moving on to Non-Fiction reading. 
Writing Workshop: Students have been developing strategies that will help them create fictional stories. Students will complete the creation of their own fictional piece. This month, we will move on to writing non-fiction stories. 
Social Studies: Students continue getting to know Michigan’s economy by studying the producing and consuming of goods and services in our state. 
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Art: Displayed in the hallway are the various art projects we completed throughout October. This month we will continue using different mediums to express our artistic abilities. 
Word Study/Words Their Way: We will continue to switch between Word Study words and our Wordly Wise book throughout the month. The Word Study Words will be in the student’s binders to practice during the week along with the Spelling Contracts. 
Science: Students have been working on learning about the resources of Earth. Some areas they have focused on include natural resources, precipitation, and clouds. 
REMINDERS
*November 5: 
Spelling Test & Contract due
*November 12: Conferences 5-8 p.m.

*November 13: NO SCHOOL

         Conferences 9:30 am- 6pm

*November 19:
 Spelling Test & Contract due 
*November 25-29:  NO SCHOOL
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